
 
 

 

 You are kindly invited to the 18th International Scientific Meeting, 
organised by the University of Primorska, Faculty of Education,   

   

 in cooperation with the University of Kragujevac, Faculty of Education in Užice and Jagodina 

(Serbia) and the University of Maribor, Faculty of Education,  

entitled 

 

   Distance education during the pandemic - 

challenges and opportunities, 

 

which shall take place on 23rd September 2022   

 at the premises of the University of Primorska, Faculty of Education (Cankarjeva 5, Koper).   

 

 

The COVID-19 has caused major changes in education or operation of kindergartens and schools 

around the world. In many countries, teachers, pupils and students were forced to immediately 

adapt to online teaching and learning and to use appropriate dedicated digital technologies. 

The OECD PISA (2018) report discloses great differences among and within countries regarding 

the availability of technology in schools and the ability of teachers to use digital technology 

efficiently. Moreover, numerous inconsistencies and inequalities in education systems around the 

world have been revealed. 

The field of education represents an important social dimension in the life of an individual. As the 

latter significantly changed during the pandemic, we would like the scientific meeting to focus on 

how the pandemic was reflected among all stakeholders in the educational process. 

This invitation wishes to address everyone involved in the education system and the researchers 

to present their professional and scientific research findings. 

At the 18th International Scientific Meeting, we will discuss in depth about the education during 

the pandemic – about the experiences and findings on the following topics: 

 

 

 

 



 
 

- education with the help of digital technologies; 

- advantages and disadvantages of education during the pandemic; 

- didactic aspects of education during the pandemic; 

- the role of the counselling service in education during the pandemic; 

- parents and education during the pandemic. 

 

 We are looking forward to meeting you.    

                                                                                                      head of the program committee,   

                                                                                                                                  Janez Drobnič  

 

 

Important dates and information:   

 25th March 2022 – deadline for submitting the contribution in full.   

 15th April 2022 – feedback to the author on the adequacy of the paper.   

 15th May 2022 – deadline for submitting the final version of the paper.   

 30th May 2022 – feedback to the author on the acceptance of the paper.   

 10th June 2022 – deadline for payment of the registration fee.   

   

 

Registration fee: 100 Euros 

   

Please send the contributions to: cvzu@pef.upr.si. 

     

All information will be published on the following web page: www.pef.upr.si/raziskovanje. 

   

 

Each author can submit a maximum of two contributions in authorship or co-authorship. The 

editorial board will submit into the review process only linguistically adequate contributions, which 

will be prepared in accordance with the Guidelines for the preparation of contributions 

(attachment).  

 

 

http://www.pef.upr.si/raziskovanje

